Rafi Miah

From: Miriam Baptist
Sent: 22 March 2022 12:29
To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application - 2021/4981/P



From: Stephen Stark (Cllr) Sent: 22 March 2022 09:22

To: Miriam Baptist < Miriam.Baptist@camden.gov.uk > Subject: RE: Planning Application - 2021/4981/P

Dear Miriam,

As per my last email (see below) I suggested to the applicant a compromise detail that preserved the appearance and character of the Heath and Christchurch Hill. The applicant roundly rejected this. I am reminded of an earlier planning application at 10 Christchurch Hill which the applicant was one of the objectors. As part of this argument against the application was "why should one persons wish to build something that failed to marry in with the area trump all those objectors who have to look at it and pass it every day?". This planning application was refused. The same applies here this time why should the applicant who wishes to erect a brick wall that out is out of character with the area trump all those that oppose it because it is not in keeping with the area. This is about preserving the character of the area. I therefore agree with the public, the community groups, residents associations and ward councillor Oliver Cooper that this planning application should be refused.

Best regards,

Stephen

Councillor Stephen Stark BSc MBA C. Eng MICE Hampstead Town Ward Conservative Party London Borough of Camden Room 125

Camden Town Hall Judd Street London WC1H 9JE Tel: 020 7974 5257

stephen.stark@camden.gov.uk

Surgeries

2nd Saturday in the month outside Barclays Bank, Hampstead High Street NW3 (10.30am-12.00pm)

and

The last Saturday in the month at Hampstead Community Centre, Hampstead High Street NW3 (11.00am-12.00pm)

